
Highland	Elementary	
Thursday	Jan	5,	2017	–	3:40	PM	

	
John	Guymon	excused	
	
School	report	

• Audio	enhancements	to	the	school	are	all	complete	–	(microphones).			
• Learning	through	robotics	begins.		3-4	grades	Tuesdays.		5-6	grades	

Thursdays	
• Sage	interim	coming	up.	
• Dibbles	Jan	22,	2017	–	goal	is	90%.		Last	year	we	were	close	to	the	goal.		

Purpose	is	to	give	teachers	a	snapshot	to	help	with	teaching.	
• School	wide	spring	show.		“Stomp”.			Percussion	players	will	be	needed.		More	

info	will	get	emailed	out.	
• Spelling	Bee	–	Feb	17	(Friday).		Jaime	Ward	looking	for	volunteers.		9:30	

session	completed	by	lunch	and	afternoon	session	completed	by	2:15.		
Pretest	distributed	to	teachers	Jan	6.	

• Battle	of	the	books	coming	up.		Mid-March	
	
Trustlands	

• Feb	we	should	invite	to	teachers	to	report	again.			Would	like	to	know	how	to	
help	them	using	the	money	as	well	as	what	has	worked	in	the	past.		Mr.	
Hodson	took	this	assignment	to	make	it	happen.	

• Visit	the	school	land	and	trust	site	to	learn	more	and	come	with	ideas	the	
next	couple	of	months.	

	
	
Next	meeting	Feb	2,	3:40	P.M.	
	


